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Dear Resident, 
 
We have been contacted by a number of residents since the implementation of the Preston Park 
Station Controlled Parking Zone (CPZ). We do fully understand that you may now be affected by 
displaced traffic and we also supported the request of residents of Tivoli Crescent North who asked if 
they could be considered as an extension to Zone A of the CPZ. 
 
This extension was not allowed because of the possible knock on problems to residents in Maldon 
and Tivoli Roads. We also accept that residents in Matlock Road are now suffering inconvenience 
from displaced traffic.  
 
Because of increased requests to ask the council to re consult, we feel that it is now necessary to ask 
if you would like your road to be re consulted on being included in an extension to the residents 
controlled parking zone A.  
 
We would be grateful if you could complete the form attached below or contact us by email to let us 
know your views on whether you would like the council to re consult you as a resident to find out if 
you would like to be included in an extension to the existing resident parking scheme.  
 
We are grateful for your help as we know that there are mixed feelings on whether the current CPZ 
should be extended to include your road and your responses will help us understand if there is a 
majority who support re-consultation in this area of Withdean Ward.  
 
We emphasise that this is a preliminary consultation which will help advise us as ward Councillors on 
whether or not you as residents of Withdean Ward would like us to ask the council to re-consult on a 
possible extension to the Preston Park Station CPZ Zone A.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Pat Drake    Ann Norman     Ken Norman 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
I am a resident of Matlock Road [  ] Maldon Road [  ] Tivoli Road [  ] Tivoli Crescent North [  ]   
 

I/WE SUPPORT [  ]   I/WE DO NOT SUPPORT [  ] 
 

Brighton and Hove City Council formally re consulting on whether we as residents would like to be 
included as an extension to Zone A of the Preston Park Station Controlled Parking Zone 
 
Please return to: Councillor Ann Norman, King's House, Brighton and Hove City Council, Grand 
Avenue, Hove BN3 2LS  
or by email to:   Cllr. Ann Norman: ann.norman@brighton-hove.gov.uk 
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